
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

What a busy half-term it has been for both the children and the staff here at Allesley! We are looking forward to the children 
returning and hearing all about their fun filled holiday. We know that next term will be extremely busy and are excited have so many 
family and friends joining us for our 60th birthday celebrations.  We hope you all have a lovely break and we hope for sunshine 
throughout the week.  
 
Colouring Competition - we have two sets of family tickets available for Dudley Zoo and Gardens. To be in with a 
chance of winning, make sure you colour in the Flip and Dippy Circus show poster and return it to your teacher or 
the school office by Monday 2nd June. Flip and Dippy will choose their favourite KS1 and KS2 entry. 
 
Our PTA are looking for local businesses, charities and hobbyists for our summer fete marketplace on 12th July. For 
more details, or to sign up, please complete our booking form: https://forms.gle/SY3A8LSHPmriTYUs5 
 
Well done to everyone who took part in the Colour Run this week - particular thanks to everyone who helped set up 
and run the event. You helped make it a brilliant and bright afternoon for all. Thanks for all the fantastic 
donations received today for our Summer fete. These will make excellent prizes for our tombola!  
 
Summer Term -Parent Drop In- Wednesday 2nd July- 3.30-5.00pm this will be an opportunity for you to visit your 
child's current class, to look at their books, to have an informal conversation with their current class teacher and to 
say 'goodbye'. It will also give you the chance to visit their new classroom for the next school year and to say 'hello' 
to their new class teacher. Both children and parents are welcome to attend at any point between the above times. 
 
Thank you for all your kind donations for help the hero’s charity, together we raised an impressive £571.94 
 
Have a great break see you on Monday 2nd June, 

L Hoe  

Headteacher 

 

 

Newsletter Date: 22/05/2025 

If you are unable to print off the photograph at home, please email it to  
photocomp@allesley.coventry.sch.uk and we can print off the photograph for 
your child. You will know nearer the time where your child's work will be       
displayed. 



 



 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Attendance  

Week beginning  12th – 
16th May 2025 

Highest Year 6 Mrs Clay & 
Mr Lapworth’s class 100% 

Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.25% 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

PoppyÕs thought of the 
week… 

Have a lovely relaxing 

break  

See you on Monday 

2nd June. 

Year 1 The Tiger that came to tea by Judith Kerr recommended by Mrs Fossey                                    
Year 2  Sky the blue fairy rainbow magic by Daisy Meadows recommended by Emily                   
Year 3 George and the dragon by Chris Wornell recommended by George                                                    
Year 4  The Twits by Roald Dahl recommended by Cole                                         

Year 5 Shadow fox by Carlie Sorosiak recommended by Erin              

Year 6 Born to Run by Michael Morpurgo recommended by Amelie  

 
 

Monday - Laser Tag  - KS2 - Mr Barker 
Tuesday - Girl's Football - KS2– Mr Knight   
Wednesday - Tennis - KS2 - Mr Barker  
Thursday- Boy's Football - KS2 - Mr Knight 
Thursday - Football KS1- KS1 - Mr Barker   
Friday - Dodgeball  - KS1 - Mr Barker  (No session on the last day) 
 
All clubs start week beginning Monday 2nd June. These clubs will 
run right up until the Summer holiday. 

Theo B Reception     Lily M Year 4  

Scarlett M Nursery   Isabelle R Year 5  

George K Year 1       Gorib S Year 6  

Hattie M Year 2  



In Year 3, we 
have been 
looking at 
pounds and 
pence in maths. 
We know that 
100p is the 
same as £1.  

In Art, after making a 
viewfinder, Year 4 selected 
a section of a picture of an 
animal from the rainforest 
and re-created it, enlarging 
it to fill the boxes on their 
paper. They moved the 
viewfinder and completed 4 
different sections using 
shading and sketching 
techniques.   

In Reception this week we have been learning about mini beasts. We have done various activities 
involved in this, including creating our own insects with paint and playdough, Bug hunts, various 
insect story books and learning lots of facts about different mini beastÕs.  

Year 6 had 
the task to 
design and 
create a 
Maya mask. 
They can 
now locate 
the Maya 
civilisation 
in time and 
place and 
understand 
why these 
masks were 
used.  

Celebrating our week  

Year 2, this week in 
Science we looked at 
what is inside a seed.  

This term in Year 5 we are 
learning about North America. 
We found the countries and 
capital cities in North America 
using atlases.  

The children in Nursery made their own zig zag book, then made 
up a story using a minibeast as their main character. They told 
the story and drew pictures to go with it. They did a great job.  

This week, year 1 have been identifying types of trees from their leaves and 
making their own leaf rubbings.  


